
 

 

July 25, 2014 

  

Mr. Ike Emmanuel Nwabuonwu 

Chairman & CEO 

Alpha Energy & Electronics, Inc. 

  

Dear Mr. Nwabuonwu: 

It is with great pleasure that we invite you to join us in Washington, D.C., for the U.S.-Africa Business 

Forum on Tuesday, August 5 at the Mandarin Oriental Hotel. 

  

The U.S.-Africa Business Forum will provide a unique opportunity to join President Obama, African 

leaders, and leading U.S. and African CEOs in an event focused on strengthening commercial and business 

ties between the United States and Africa.  The Forum will focus on the shared gains of greater engagement 

in the areas of finance and capital investment, infrastructure, power and energy, agriculture, consumer 

goods, and information and communication technology. 

  

The Forum will kick off President Obama’s historic two-day U.S.-Africa Leaders Summit, the largest 

convening of African heads of state hosted by a U.S. President.  President Obama will attend the Forum 

and deliver the keynote address.  The agenda will feature active discussions on the leading issues 

surrounding trade and investment between the United States and Africa, as well as allow time for informal 

discussion and networking opportunities. 

  

Due to limited space and the security considerations of this event, we kindly ask that you confirm your 

attendance no later than July 26.  To RSVP to the Forum, or for any questions, please contact Chardee 

Mendoza at chardee@bloomberg.org or (212) 205-0150. 

  

We look forward to seeing you in August. 

  

Sincerely, 

                                                            

 
Michael R. Bloomberg                                                Penny Pritzker 

Bloomberg Philanthropies                                          U.S. Secretary of Commerce 
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